
 
 

 
 

             Kelsey Primary School 
      Chapel Street 
      North Kelsey 
      Market Rasen 
      Lincolnshire 
      LN7 6EJ 
      Tel: 01652 678387 
      enquiries@kelseyprimary.co.uk 

     Headteacher: Andrew Cook 
 

 

         Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Dear Applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the position of teacher at our school. Kelsey Primary School is a great place to work. 
Our children are amazing and so are our dedicated staff. Our team work proactively to deliver the best experiences 
for our children, who love coming to school. The community is very supportive of everything we do and our families 
and children are really engaged in school life. 

We are looking forward to someone joining us who has the drive and enthusiasm for the role, who genuinely wants 
the best outcomes for children and doesn’t mind going ‘the extra mile’. We welcome applications from practitioners 
at any stage of their career – our priority is to find someone who understands our values and who can work well 
within our team.  

I would really welcome the opportunity to meet you for an informal chat and a tour, so you can get a feel for our 
school and the role. I would be delighted to show you around our school. To arrange a visit please contact our school 
office on 01652 678387.  If you can’t come in but want to talk in more depth, or would just like some more 
information about the post, please feel free to call me or email using the contact details above. There is also a lot of 
information on our website and we also regularly update our school twitter page: @kelseyprimary 
 
When applying, please refer specifically to our job description and person specification and explain how your 
training and experiences relate to our vacancy.  
 
The closing date for applications is 21st January 2022 at 9am. Interviews will take place the following week with the 
successful applicant commencing the post at the start of the summer term. 
 
Kelsey Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all its pupils and staff. The 
successful applicant will be subject to an enhanced DBS clearance and employment references.  
 
I hope that you will proceed with your application and we look forward to receiving this. Completed application 
forms should be completed through the government Teaching Vacancies Service.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 
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